IPC Infrastructure Infrastructure Planning Commission

. Planning Commission Temple Quay House
! ' Temple Quay

Bristol
BS1 6PN
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16 June 2011

Dear Mrs Cullup - Smith,

PROPOSED APPLICATION FOR A DEVELOPMENT CONSENT ORDER FOR ELECTRIC
LINES BETWEEN POWYS AND SHROPSHIRE BY NATIONAL GRID

Thank you for your letter and copy of your feedback received 15 June 2011 regarding your
thoughts on this development. It is helpful for the Infrastructure Planning Commission
(IPC) to be kept notified of the progress of this application from local stakeholders. Your
comments have been noted and will be kept for future reference.

Please do not hesitate to contact us again with any further queries.
Kind regards,

Katherine Chapman

Case Officer

Direct Line: 0303 444 5078

Mobile: 07527751100
Email: katherine.chapman@infrastructure.gsi.qov.uk

The IPC gives advice about applying for an order granting development consent or making representations about an application (or a
proposed application). The IPC takes care to ensure that the advice we provide is accurate. This email message does not however
constitute legal advice upon which you can rely and you should note that IPC lawyers are not covered by the compulsory professional
indemnity insurance scheme. You should obtain your own legal advice and professional advice as required.

We are required by law to publish on our website a record of the advice we provide and to record on our website the name of the person or
organisation who asked for the advice. We will however protect the privacy of any other personal information which you choose to share
with us and we will not hold the information any longer than is necessary.

You should note that we have a Policy Commitment to Openness and Transparency and you should not provide us with confidential or
commercial information which you do not wish to be put in the public domain.



